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TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Rick Otto, City Manager

1. SUBJECT
Participation Agreement between the City of Orange and Providence Procurement Company, LLC.

2. SUMMARY
Staff is requesting that the City Council continue consideration of a Participation Agreement between
the City of Orange and Providence Procurement Company, LLC to the December 8, 2020, Regular
City Council meeting.

3. RECOMMENDED ACTION
Continue to the December 8, 2020, Regular City Council meeting.

7. ATTACHMENTS
· None
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